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7th October 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I am writing to you with details of music events and commitments for Fryer Musicians this term in order to help 
you plan ahead. We have some fantastic events throughout the year, which we hope you are able to support. 
All of the concert dates and events are in the school calendar but I thought it would be helpful to summarize the 
Autumn Term below: 
 

Wednesday 16th October Ensembles Concert 19.15 Main Hall 
Wednesday 13th November Soloists’ Concert 19.15 Main Hall 
Wednesday 20th November Jazz Infusions Concert 19.15 Main Hall 
Wednesday 4th December Christmas Concert 19.15 Main Hall 
Sunday 8th December Christmas Evening Meeting 19.15 Main Hall (*Orchestra, LP Brass 

& Fryer Voices only) 
 

It is expected that students who are members of ensembles will be performing in our concerts. As with any team 
activity, every person counts so if there is a problem with any of these dates, please could you be in contact as 
early as possible to discuss this. 
 

Ensembles: Orchestra, Fryer Voices, Giant Steps, String Ensemble, LP Brass, LP Wind, Guitar Ensemble, The P. 
Ringles, Trombone Choir, String Quartet, Bassoon Quartet, Beats Workin’ & Rock School. 
 

The Soloists’ concert is for any student that would like to sign up and take part. Accompanists are available if 
required.  
 

Family and friends are welcome to join us at all of these events, no tickets required, just come along, the more 
the merrier!  
 
Any questions please do get in touch with either Stephanie McGill or our music administrator Leanne 
leanneelcox@leightonpark.com  
 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 

 
 
 

 

Stephanie McGill 
Teacher of Music 

Eddie Falshaw 
Deputy Head 

 


